Selected 10 Year 5 children
[bookmark: _GoBack]ear Parent/Carer,

Following on from the meeting with Miss Wright earlier in the school year, we would like to confirm that we will be staying at Low Bank Ground, which is situated close to Coniston Water and taking part in lots of different outdoor activities across the weekend. The two Brathay Trust's residential staff leading our visit are Chris Jeffs and Bill Taylor. Transporting us to and from Low Bank Ground and also supervising will be Pav Sembi and Aynsley Ward from Brathay Trust and from Wibsey Primary School myself (Mrs Smith) - school lead and Miss Wright - deputy lead.

We will depart from school on Friday 14th February after lunch at 13:00 for Low Bank Ground and will leave the hostel at 13:30 on Sunday 16th February to return to Wibsey Primary School at approximately 16:30. We will contact you by app/text if we believe we will be late returning to school.
A kit list and itinerary will be given to your child to bring home in the next few weeks.

On Friday 14th February your child does not need to come to school in school uniform; they can come to school in their casual clothing suitable for the residential visit. your child may also bring with them a maximum of £5 spending money for snacks and drinks.
Please do not hesitate to contact me or Miss Wright if you have any questions. We are all looking forward to this wonderful opportunity and action-packed adventure. Please complete the information below and submit as soon as possible. 

Yours Sincerely
 
Mrs. H. Smith
Assistant Headteacher
